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Item 7.  Financial Statements, Pro Forma Financial Information and Exhibits.

         (a)  Exhibits:

              99.1  Press Release dated August 10, 2004

Item 9.  Regulation FD Disclosure.

         On August 9, 2004, the Company completed a private placement of its
securities under which it sold an aggregate of 1,935,000 units, each unit
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consisting of one share of common stock valued at $0.75 per share and one common
stock purchase warrant exercisable for a period of 5 years to purchase one share
of common stock at $1.00. The units were issued to 42 investors. The Company
received gross proceeds of $1,451,250 from the private placement. Under the
terms of the private placement the Company paid a placement agent a commission
of 10% of the gross proceeds and a non-accountable expense allowance of 3% of
the gross proceeds from the private placement. In addition, the placement agent
was issued placement agent warrants to purchase six shares of common stock
(three shares at $0.75 and three shares at $1.00) for each 20 units sold in the
private placement.

         The private placement was conducted pursuant to the exemption from
registration provided by the Securities Act under Rule 506 of Regulation D. All
of the investors were deemed accredited as defined under the Securities Act.
Each investor received current information concerning the Company and had an
opportunity to ask questions concerning the Company. The securities issued to
the investors contain legends restricting their transferability absent
registration or applicable exemption.

         A copy of the press release issued in connection with the closing of
the private placement is filed as an exhibit herewith.

                                   SIGNATURES

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the Registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                        Enviro Voraxial Technology, Inc.

                                        By: /s/ Alberto DiBella
                                        -----------------------
                                        Alberto DiBella, Chief Executive Officer

Dated:  August 10, 2004
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